
University of Maine at Presque Isle 
Classroom Student Guest Policy: 
 
Guests of students (including children) are not normally allowed to attend UMPI classes. 
Students may seek an exception to this policy in the event of an emergency and/or non-routine 
situation. If not explicitly prohibited in the course syllabus, the request for an exception must be 
made to the responsible faculty member prior to inviting the guest into the classroom. Faculty 
members have the authority to decide if guests may be allowed in the classroom. Faculty and 
the student will consider issues of safety and may consider the appropriateness of course 
content in making such decisions. It is the student’s responsibility to ensure guests do not 
disrupt the educational environment of the class. In the event that invited guest(s) create or 
contribute to disruption of the learning environment, the faculty member retains the right to 
require that the guest(s) leave or be removed from the classroom. 
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